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●​ Windows 10 will no longer be supported as of October 14, 2025. Many of our Windows PCs will 
not run Windows 11 and therefore we plan to expand the use of Chrome OS. 

●​ SY26 registrations are trickling in 
○​ NMS: 47 completed, 38 pending (office was closed this week), 230 not started, 46 started 

but not completed 
○​ RGS: 101 completed, 6 pending, 202 not started, 36 started but not completed 

■​ RGS kindergarteners: 20 
○​ SGE: 94 completed, 22 pending, 143 not started, 27 started but not completed 

■​ SGE kindergarteners: 17 
●​ Working on EOY data submissions for ISBE 

○​ Discipline data, student course assignments, teacher course assignments, homeless, 
immigrant, English language learners data, etc. 

●​ The Skyward rollover is scheduled for the first week of July 
●​ D2 Staff has given the Technology Services Department an overall rating of 4.6 out of 5 stars for 

the level of service provided during the 2024-2025 school year. 
●​ We closed 1,407 tickets across the District during this past school year. Compared to 1,629 

during the previous year, we have seen a 14% decrease in the number of tickets. 


